
 

Haywood County Beekeeper’s Chapter 

Board Meeting Minutes 

February 7, 2017 

At 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, February 7, 2017, President Allen Blanton called to 
order a special meeting of Haywood County Beekeepers Board, at the Haywood County 
Extension Center, 589 Raccoon Road, Waynesville, NC 28786. 
 

Officers Present:  Allen Blanton, President; Rich Byers, Vice-President; Vicki 
Morrison, Secretary; Cynthia Schwartz, Treasurer; Spencer Huggins, Director; 
Al Edwards, Director; Rick Queen, Director; David Zachary, Webmaster. 

Opening 

           We voted that Cynthia will be in charge to obtain gift cards and other items.  
Motion passed. 
 
David Zachary (Zach) gave a presentation on the new website for HCBees.org.  Zach is a 
brand-new beekeeper.  He has 20 years’ experience as a webmaster.  He has done the 
Sylva American Legion website and his own website.  He finished 5 pages today and 25 
more pages are still in design. 

Closing 

President Allen Blanton offered closing remarks and declared the meeting adjourned at 
6:55 p.m.  
 
 
Cordially submitted by: 
 
Vicki Morrison, Secretary 


